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Total Number of NSW Police officers 
currently suspended from duty as at 
30/6/2014 

81 

Total number of NSW Police Officers 
currently suspended from duty as at 
30/6/2014 – by rank 

Probationary Constables: 6 
Constables:                      17 
Senior Constables:           43 
Sergeants:                        11 
Inspectors:                         4 

Total Number of NSW Police Officers 
currently suspended from duty at 
30/6/2014 – with full pay 

68 

Total Number of NSW Police Officers 
currently suspended from duty as at 
30/6/2014 – without pay 

13 

Total Number of NSW Police Officers 
currently defendants in criminal matters 
as at 30/06/2014 

51 

For the financial year ending 2013/2014 
the total number of NSW Police Officers 
that were at any time during the financial 
year 2013/2014 suspended from duty 

112 

The total of all salary payments made for 
the financial year for those Police 
Officers that were at any time during the 
financial year 2013/2014 suspended from 
duty paid while the officers were 
suspended 

$3,718,145.63 
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